NOTICE TO BIDDERS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE BOARD OF HOSPITAL COMMISSIONERS OF THE GREENWOOD LEFLORE HOSPITAL WILL UNTIL 10:00 A.M. SEPTEMBER 17, 2015 RECEIVE AND OPEN SEALED BIDS IN THE OFFICE OF THE MATERIALS DIRECTOR FOR THE FOLLOWING:

DIALYSIS RELOCATION
THE BOARD OF HOSPITAL COMMISSIONERS RESERVES THE RIGHT TO REJECT ANY/AND OR ALL BIDS, AND TO WAIVE ANY OR ALL FORMALITIES.  ALL BIDS SHOULD BE DELIVERED OR MAILED TO THE MATERIALS DIRECTOR, GREENWOOD LEFLORE HOSPITAL, P.O. BOX 1410 GREENWOOD, MISSISSIPPI  38935.  FOR MORE INFORMATION CALL 662-459-2639
TO BE PUBLISHED ON 08/19/15 AND 08/26/15
PLEASE FURNISH PROOF OF PUBLICATION.

